

Scoil Aodán Naofa, Carnew, Co. Wicklow www.carnewns.ie Telephone (053) 9426315



Split the Pot

Our Halloween Split the Pot draw takes place on Friday 27th October and includes the jackpot prize, fabulous Halloween hampers and numerous sellers prizes. We thank you for your continued support and congratulations to all our winners so far this term.



Music Generation

Just a gentle reminder about the fees for music generation lessons which were previously notified.

Many thanks.





Maths Week

Last week was Maths week in school when we took part in lots of fun activities and games related to Maths. Congratulations to all our competition prize winners. See all the shenanigans on our school Facebook page! Thanks go to Ms Dunne for putting all the activities and competitions together for us.



Halloween Walk

On Friday 27th October, weather permitting, we will be staging our annual Halloween sponsored walk. Sponsorship cards have been distributed and we appreciate any and all support.

The children are invited to dress up in their Halloween costumes for the day. The walk starts at 1pm and finishes around 1.30pm. All classes, following their exertions on the day, will be going home at the slightly earlier time of 1.40.

New Board of Management

We are seeking two parent representatives for our new board of management, commencing from November 2023 for a 4 year term. The board requires one mother and one father from the school community. Interested parties should contact the school office as soon as possible. Many thanks.

Parent Teacher Meetings

This year our parent / teacher meetings are being held on Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd of November. Specific times and details will be made known after the mid term break. The meetings are the agreed forum for information sharing about your child's progress in school. For more immediate, short term communication about any other issues affecting your child in school please arrange to meet with your child's teacher at an agreed, appropriate time.

Halloween Mid Term

I wish all in the school community a restful and enjoyable Halloween break. School closes on Friday 27th October for all classes at 1.40pm after the sponsored walk. The school reopens on Monday 6th November. Happy Halloween!

K O'Donnell.



Best Wishes

We wish a speedy recovery to Fr Casey, our chairperson, who is recovering from a recent operation.

